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We have become aware of an error affecting the October rankings and ratings lists, relating to British League
results.

The cause of the issue has been identified within the calculations used to create the ranking/rating lists and is
currently being fixed. The October rankings and ratings will be re-run within 24 hours.

We apologise for any inconvenience.
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